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Wyoming Democrats React to Liz Cheney’s Endorsement of
Kamala Harris
Cheyenne –  Wyoming Democratic Party Chair Joe M Barbuto has
issued  the  following  statement  regarding  Liz  Cheney’s
endorsement  of  Kamala  Harris  for  President.

“As  Chair  of  the  Wyoming  Democratic  Party,  I’ve  offered  my
criticisms of Liz Cheney on several occasions. Today, however, I
offer my appreciation to her and the decision she’s made to
support Vice President Kamala Harris.

“While Ms. Cheney and I may not agree on many issues, we stand
on common ground when it comes to understanding that preserving
our democracy means doing everything we can to ensure Kamala
Harris is the next President of the United States.” 

***END***
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